

January 14th, 2013 APN-031-13

Dear SmallWorld Team,

On behalf of Asociación Pro Niñez Panameña and Divina Gracia Home, we thank Small World for your significant donation of US\$8,715. Your contribution will be directed to paying the education for five teenage girls at the Divina Gracia Home. In addition, we would to deeply thank Abu Dhabi for being the host country and supporter of this magnificent fundraiser.

The Divina Gracia Home was founded in 2005 by Sister Daira Rosales from the congregation "Religiosas de la Comunicacion Social". This congregation takes care of abused young women from 12 to 18 years of age.

Through your donation, Karolin Escobar, Maribel Gallardo, Milagros Mendez, Melkidia Morales and Luisa Tocamo, will be liberated from their situation of abuse and in some cases child prostitution, and taken into a safe shelter, were they will receive quality of education and incorporated into productive society, when they become of age.

We deeply thank SmallWorld and Abu Dhabi as the host country, for liberating and educating these five Panamanian girls for the next two years. Your contribution will significantly impact their lives, giving them security, education, and stability to grow into women of good.

All the best,

Maria Clemencia Casco Arias

President

Las Donaciones son deducibles del impuesto sobre la Renta según resolución N 213-1645

Calle 74 San Francisco Edificio Golf Plaza Segundo Piso Oficina # 16

Apartado 0831-02332, Paitilla, Rep. de Panamá / Tel.: 390-1576 / Telefax 226-8360 / E-mail: asoc.proninez@gmail.com